
Defining the future of the Pet Companions Club  
 

Are you interested in learning more about the Pet Companions Club of PebbleCreek and defining 

how we operate in the future?  Then please come to our general membership meeting on 

Wednesday, December 4
th

, at 3:00pm in Room 100 of the Activities Center in Eagles Nest.  We 

want to learn what YOU are interested in doing as a resident who supports the Pet Companions 

Club, such as field trips, days of service at shelters or rescues (such as walking shelter dogs), 

getting speakers on specific topics, etc.  Help us to ensure that we are adapting our club to the 

current wants and needs of our growing community.    

  

Members and non-members are welcome to attend, and you can join the club or renew your 

membership at the meeting.  We are a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization, and any donations are tax 

deductible!  We use those donations to rescue dogs and cats in our neighborhood and pay the Vet 

bills.    

 

Don’t forget to submit your pet for our monthly Pet of the Month articles!  Please submit your 

high-resolution photo and 500 words or less articles to our Secretary, Melinda Klinka at 

mklinka@gmail.com  

 

Mary O’Neill, Vice President 

The Pet Companions Club of PebbleCreek 
 


